
THE COUNCIL OF THE BOROUGH OF MIDDLESBROUGH 
(BARRITT STREET) 

(TEMPORARY PROHIBITION OF TRAFFIC) NOTICE 2022 
 
 

NOTICE is hereby given that the Council of the Borough of Middlesbrough under 

the provisions of Section 14(2) of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 as 

amended by the Road Traffic (Temporary Restrictions) Act 1991 hereby give 

Notice because of the likelihood of danger to the public, or of serious damage to 

the road. 

 
The effect of this Notice will be to prevent traffic from proceeding over those 
lengths of road as specified in the Schedule hereto. An alternative route is 
available via Wilton Street and Victoria Road. 
 
This Notice will not apply to (where necessary) vehicles used in connection with 

(i) the emergency services 
(ii) the postal service 
(iii) maintenance 
(iv) works carried out by statutory undertakers 
(v) the collection of refuse 

 
 
This Notice will come into operation on Wednesday 22nd June 2022 for up to 16 
months and will continue in force until 2nd October 2023. 
 
 

SCHEDULE 
 

Barritt Street From the junction of Wilton Street/ Barritt Street for a 
distance of approx. 62m in an easterly direction. 

 
 
 
 
Dated 22nd June 2022. 
 
 

 
 
Charlotte Benjamin, Director of Legal and Governance Services and 
Monitoring Officer – Legal Services, Middlesbrough Borough Council, Town 
Hall, Middlesbrough, TS1 9FX 
 


